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I am a cross country/backcountry skier and I've skied in various areas in the Stanislaus NF
for the past
30 years. In my ski-outings, I've run into snowmobilers, both where they are legal and
where they are
prohibited. I consider them noisy nuisances that disturbs the tranquility of my outing.
Consequently,
snowmobile traffic needs to be restricted and those restrictions need to be enforced.

Consequently, I support Alternative 3 as it should minimize my interaction with
snowmobilers.
In addition, several areas need to be set aside for skiing and snowshoeing including Big
Meadow, Osborne Hill/Lake Alpine,
Mattley Ridge, Cabbage Patch/Black Spring, and Herring Creek Rd.

John Langbein
152 Oakfield Ave
Redwood City, CA 94061
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